
MINUTES of the 
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

FACULTY SENATE 
COMPENSATION & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
The committee convened on Friday, September 17th, 2010, with the following members present:  
Frank Daniels; Kevin Marie Laxalt; and Jon Licht.  The following members were absent:  Kara 
Coates; Greg Molyneux; Connie Zeller (on furlough). 
 
The committee awarded professional development (travel) money to four faculty members, to 
pay for training and for their participation in conferences in their fields.  These will be forwarded 
to the Vice President for Academic Affairs. 
 
Also, the VPAA tasked the committee with redesigning the disbursement of the professional 
development funds.  Right now, we are very early in the planning stage and are researching what 
is being done at other community colleges the size of Great Basin College. 
 
The Compensation & Benefits Committee has redesigned some of the forms used for 
professional development requests, and have made an effort to consolidate all of the information 
into a single location.  The form and informational documents can all be found on the C&B 
website: 
HUhttp://www2.gbcnv.edu/fscommittees/Compensation_and_Benefits.html U 
 
This is a new website, for which we express our gratitude to Susanna Dorr. 
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